CITY OF CRYSTAL CITY 
TRICK-OR-TREAT
PUBLIC NOTICE


Trick-or-Treat hours in Crystal City will be on Sunday, October 26, from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  The siren will sound at 6:00 p.m. on said date giving notice to start Trick-or-Treating and will sound again at 8:00 p.m. giving notice that Trick-or-Treating has ended.

To protect your family and make Halloween a safe and happy time for everyone, the City suggest the following tips that can be easily remembered...just think Pumpkin!

	P
	Parents or a responsible teenager should accompany younger trick-or-treaters.

	U
	Use sidewalks. If no sidewalks, walk on the left side of the street facing the flow of traffic.

	M
	Make sure costumes are safe. Costumes should fit properly so you can see and breathe easily.

	P
	Porch lights should be turned on at your home so children know it is okay to visit your home.

	K
	Kids should trick-or-treat in groups in their neighborhoods and let their parents know their route.

	I
	Instruct everyone never to eat anything until they get home and the treats have been examined.

	N
	Never eat unwrapped candy. Always wash and cut fruit.



Households participating in Trick-or-Treating are asked to turn on their porch/outdoor lights during the authorized hours.  Households not interested in participating should turn off their porch/outdoor lights and minimize exterior lighting.  Trick-or-Treaters should only visit homes that have their porch/outdoor lights on.


The City of Crystal City would like to wish everyone a Safe and Happy Halloween!

